WORKS PROGRESS ADMINISTRATION

CALIFORNIA
49 FOURTH STREET, SAN FRANCISCO

WILLIAM R. LAWSON

ADMINISTRATOR

April 10, 1939

Mr. Forest "Phog" Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas '
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Phog":

It is my pleasure to send you a copy of
Dr. Jameson'!s paper.

May I please repeat that it was a real
gratification to me to have the opportunity of visit-

ing with you during the several days in San Francisco.
I trust our paths may cross often.

Sincerely yours,

e

"'.
G. Ott Romney

Consultant on Recreation Facilities
Recreation Section
Professional & Service Division

GOR/em

Enclosure



